From: registrar

Sent: July-21-17 2:27 PM
To: .
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 11:12 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Michelle Dorey

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| don't think this application should be approved. Citizens of Ontario are paying too much for a necessity like Hydro.
There was never a mandate for this gov't to sell off this public asset; it is illegal in my opinion.

Therefore, no further increases in what we pay, lining the pockets of Hydro One CEO and management. SHAME!

-- Attachment --





